
 
2023 High School Golf Coach Information 

Please fill this out. We need a new one each year.  
 
 
Often times the Utah Section PGA needs to contact a High School Golf Coach directly but has a difficult 
time finding their information. Please take a few minutes to fill out this form so we can better serve you and 
your high school golf team. 
 
Thank You!! 
 
 
Head Coaches Name:______________________________________________________________________ 
 
School:_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Boys Coach OR  Girls Coach?  Circle which one (s) applies 
 
 
How long have you been the golf coach for this particular school?__________________________________ 
 
School Phone Number:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Personal Phone Number (cell)_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Best Mailing Address for You:______________________________________________________________ 
 
Assistant Coach Name:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Assistant Coach Phone:____________________________________________________________________ 
 

	
Thank you for taking the time in helping develop the future of Utah Golf. 

 
              


